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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Whickham View Area Variation) Order 2017 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised about vehicles being parked on footpaths on Whickham 
View in the vicinity of Tynedale House.  Observations have identified that these 
vehicles are parking in a manner that obstructs both the footpaths and pedestrian 
crossing.  Bollards had been previously used but drivers are still accessing the 
footpath by driving behind the bollards. 
 
The proposals are to introduce double yellow lines in key areas to ensure pedestrian 
safety in this area by removing parked vehicles.  The proposed restrictions will 
prohibit this inconsiderate parking and improve road safety. 
 
 
 


